
  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Wath Church of England 

Primary School 

Newsletter 

Friday 20th September  

All the issues have been resolved to the best of 

our knowledge and payments can be made as 

normal. If you do experience any further 

difficulties, please contact the school office and 

I’m sure they will be able to resolve it.  

Clubs 

We will run a number of clubs during school time 

and after school activities during the Autumn 

Term. The list below is for in school clubs which 

have started or will start shortly and after school 

clubs where letters will be handed out shortly. We 

will notify families where children have secured 

places in the after school clubs by the date shown 

on the individual club letters via text. I’m 

expecting that the list of after school clubs 

increases over the next few weeks and we will 

keep you informed of this.  

School Time Clubs 

Sports Council, School Council, Worship 

Committee, Eco Warriors and lunchtime games 

with Mr Swaby.  

After School Clubs 

Monday – Y5/6 Dodgeball with Mr Smith. 

Tuesday – Y5/6 Football with Mr Bletcher, Mr 

Logan and Mr Swaby.  

Tuesday – Come and Play for F2 and KS1 with Mrs 

Horner and Miss Rockett.  

Wednesday – KS2 Basketball with Mr Bennett. 

Thursday – KS2 Distance Running/Cross Country 

with Mr Beevor.  

 

KS2 Cross Country 

Well done to all the KS2 children who took part 

in the Wath Area Cross Country on Tuesday 17th 

September. It was wonderful to see the effort 

the children put into their running and the way 

they encouraged each other. Lots of the 

children were talking about how they felt they 

had been successful when they returned to 

school. This included things like running it for 

the first time, running a longer race, stopping 

less or beating the place they came last year. 

We were proud of everyone. Well done KS2! 

Aldi Stickers 

Please send the Aldi PE stickers to your child’s 

class as we are collecting them. Some families 

have started this already which is much 

appreciated. 

Snacks at Morning Playtime 

The infant and foundation children are given 

fruit each day. It is brilliant to see them eating 

it in the morning. The KS2 children are able to 

bring fruit at playtime to keep their energy 

levels high during a busy morning. I always enjoy 

an apple or banana at playtime. If the children 

prefer, they can bring rice cakes.  

School Money 

Thank you to the school community for the 

patience they have shown in School Money 

returning to the service that parents expect. 
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